National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP) is an assessment that measures what U.S. students know and are able to do in the subjects of reading and math.  A random selection of 8th graders will be tested on February 28, 2019.  If you would like more information regarding NAEP, please visit the following website.

https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/about/
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